
 

COVID 19 Information 
 
• Please continue to keep your child 

home if there is any suspicion if 
COVID in the household. 

 
• If a sibling is being tested for 

COVID, please keep your kin-
dergarten student home until 
test results are received. 

 
• Please continue to have your 

child constantly wash their 
hands, continue with social dis-
tancing and be aware of their 
surroundings. 

 
• Please ensure your child is com-

ing to school with a properly fit-
ting mask that covers BOTH their 
nose and mouth entirely. Masks 
should be worn outside of school 
as well. Let’s keep the 

 
KC Healthy & Safe! 
 

 

WE ARE IN THIS 
 

TOGETHER! 

Lynbrook Kindergarten Center 
Newsletter February 12, 2021 

 

Happy Presidents Day 
& Valentines Day 

 

 

Important Information 
 
zippslip.com: Please fill out form by 8:00 AM daily. 
 
KCenterCOVID@lynbrookschools.org (If you are experiencing any 

COVID symptoms please e-mail the KC COVID reporting e-mail. 
Please call Mrs. Artusa at 516-887-8077. 

 
If your child received a COVID test, we will need the original med-ical 

documentation. Please do not e-mail a picture of the COVID test 
results. Documentation is to be submitted prior to returning to 
school. 

 
Please follow all recommended safety protocols outside of the school 

day and be mindful of potential consequences when    attending 
social gatherings. We are all in this together. 

 
Brick Fundraiser, Class of 2033, flyer was sent home. 
******************************************************************************* 
 

Read Across America 
SPIRIT WEEK 

February 22nd-February 26h 
 

http://www.zippslip.com

